
 

 

By email        
  

4 April 2018 

File Ref:  OIAP-8-7426 

Tony Randle 

Email: fyi-request-7104-971ee3bc@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Randle 

Request for information 2018-004 – provision of additional 
information 

On 13 February 2018, Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) provided you with a 

response to a request for information made by you on 12 January 2018.  

You were advised that the part of your request relating to the proposed GWRC 2018/19 

public transport rates would be processed once the document had been finalised.  On 14 

March 2018, Council adopted proposed 2018/19 public transport rates to be consulted on. 

Transport rate model 

Please find attached a complete spreadsheet pertaining to the calculation of the public 

transport rates. Please note, this includes the entire GWRC rates model.  You can find the 

calculations specifically relating to public transport in ‘Tran’ sheet. We have not withheld 

any information on this spreadsheet.   

 

The public transport rate calculations are held in a different format from previous years. 

This is because GWRC has changed its funding network for this targeted rate. For more 

information on the changes, please refer to the public consultation documents on Revenue 

and Financing Policy and the new proposed rates for public transport and flood protection: 

https://haveyoursay.gw.govt.nz/whatmatters. 

 
If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to 

request an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local 

Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.  
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Yours sincerely 

Dave Humm 

General Manager, Corporate Services / CFO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


